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8 51 8.45 (new para) Additional condition regarding lighting – 

29. Notwithstanding any existing lighting, operations shall not recommence on site until details 

of any fixed and/or portable lighting shall have been submitted to and approved in writing by 

the South Downs National Park Authority, the lighting shall be installed, operated and 

maintained in accordance with the approved scheme. 

Reason: In the interests of residential amenity. 

At request of Sussex 

Wildlife Trust 

8 N/A N/A Point of clarification –  

Section 8, ‘Planning Assessment’, takes a different format for this report than standard planning 

applications. It lists the conditions as proposed by the Applicant, (they are required to submit a 

list of proposed conditions as part of the ROMP process) and then leads onto the revised 

conditions as suggested by the Case Officer, (who has reviewed the proposed conditions and 

subsequently provided amended conditions that accord with statutory consultee responses), 

that are titled ‘Recommended Conditions’. For the sake of clarity the ‘Recommended 

Conditions’ are the final conditions that form section 10.1 of the report that Members are 

being recommended to approve.  

 

9 111 4.4 Upham Parish Council – Would like the decision deferred for further consultation with the 

Parish Council as the Councillors had discussions with the SDNP in 2017 about village signage. 

Planning Officer Comment: The applicant has contacted the Parish Council to explain that the village 

signs is a separate project and has offered to meet them to discuss.  Recommendation remains 

unchanged. 

Further representation 

9 111 4.4 Washington Parish Council – No objection to the proposed signage in Washington parish. Further representation 

 


